
Announcement of Tuition Fee Increase 

Dear Students, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that due to the ongoing 

economic challenges and increasing operational costs, the Board of Trustees has approved a 

tuition fee increase for the upcoming academic year. 

Effective from September 1, 2024, the new tuition fees will be as follows: 

• Undergraduate Programs: $X 

• Graduate Programs: $Y 

• Online Courses: $Z 

This decision was made after careful consideration to ensure the continued provision of high-

quality education, resources, and facilities for all students. We understand that this may present a 

challenge, and we are committed to offering financial aid support to those who need it. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the tuition fee increase, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to the Student Affairs Office. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Institution Name] 


